
Child Development Day

April 13, 2023

Who: All resident children who will be at least 3 years old on April 13, 2023.

What:  The development of all early childhood children living in the Kohler School District

will be screened through parent report, direct assessment, and observation.  If you

plan on enrolling your child in our 4K program for the 2023/2024 school year, you

must have an original or certified copy of their birth certificate verified by

Elissa Fischer in the elementary office.  You may bring this in on April 13,

2023 and have it verified prior to your child’s screening.

Why: Screening helps identify if a child is developing appropriately cognitively, physically

and emotionally.  During screening, children will work with a professional in a

play-based format to assess their development.  School professionals will also be

available to answer questions parents may have about their child’s development

and/or the 4K program. In addition, information about a variety of community

resources will be available.

When: April 13, 2023.  If you are unable to attend and have concerns about your child’s

development, please contact Cindy Payne, Director of Pupil Services @ 920

803-7207.

Where:  Kohler School District Village Gym-333 Upper Road, Kohler, WI

How: Parents should call Elissa Fischer @ 920 803-7210 to schedule an individual

screening time by April 10, 2023.


